Dear Resident,

You may be aware of Airband's plans to deliver Ultrafast broadband to your area, Airband are committed to delivering this service as soon as this is available.

Preparation works have already begun and within a few months everyone that has registered their interest will have the opportunity to receive streaming speeds of up to 250Mbps.



We would like to invite you to a public webinar on Wednesday 29th June, 2022, at 7pm using the link https://rb.gy/acsziv or by scanning the QR code shown. This will give us the opportunity to present the project, share information about the build and the benefits of the new Ultrafast network. This will also be an opportunity for Airband to answer any questions you may have.

Can we also take this opportunity to thank you for your patience while you wait for the new service and apologise for any disruption you may experience due to our construction work.

You can check availability for your property via our postcode checker at www.airband.co.uk where you can also register for regular updates. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do get in touch at community.engagement@airband.co.uk

Yours faithfully,